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Daniel Buchholtz

From: Brian Podany <bpodany@blainemn.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 2:58 PM
To: Daniel Buchholtz; Bob Nelson
Subject: Kudos Chief Antoine

 
Good AŌernoon Mayor Nelson and City Administrator Buchholtz, 
 
I just wanted to pass on some kudos and appreciaƟon for Chief Antoine.  In his fairly short Ɵme as Chief, he has done an 
amazing job and has been a pleasure to work with.  He has advocated relentlessly for professionalism and has taken a 
leadership role on various things across the County, something that can be inƟmidaƟng at Ɵmes.  He is well regarded by 
our staff here in Blaine as well and I just thought I would pass on some support.  If there is ever anything you need 
please don’t hesitate to reach out.  Have a great rest of the week and take care, 
 
‐Brian Podany  
 

 
 

   

  

Brian Podany 
Safety Services Director/ Chief of Police 
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